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July 27, 2016 
 
P. Paolatto 
Budget Chair 
London Police Services Board Budget Committee 
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on July 26, 2016 resolved: 
 
That the request for delegation status by the London Police Services Board, for the August 29, 
2016 meeting of the Strategic Priorities and Policy Committee, BE APPROVED. (7/18/SPPC) 
 

 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
/hw 
 
cc: M. Hayward, Managing Director, Corporate Services and City Treasurer, Chief Financial  
     Officer 
 Strategic Priories and Policy Committee Deferred 

mailto:hwoolsey@london.ca

